
 

 

 
Date: 29 September 2021 
 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP230/2021 - THE APPOINTMENT OF A PROFESSIONAL SERVICE 

PROVIDER FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE BUILDING 25, 26, 30, 32, 68, 81, 94, 95, REMOVAL 

OF VEGETATION AND PERIMETER FENCE PROJECTS AT THE DURBAN NAVAL BASE 

LOCATED IN THE KWAZULU NATAL PROVINCE 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Thank you for expressing interest in the above-mentioned tender.  Unfortunately, the DBSA has taken 

a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to a revision in the evaluation criteria which 

constitutes a material change of the tender. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender, thus you are requested to check the DBSA 

website for the re-advertised tender. The DBSA apologises for any inconvenience caused. Queries 

may be directed to Tebogo Saudi on tebogoscmscm@dbsa.org  

 

Please note the following:  

• Revised evaluation criteria 

• “the scope remains as is, and nothing has changed” and 

• “there will be a compulsory briefing. 

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________________ 

Mohamed Ganchi 

Head:  Supply Chain Management  

 

Date:  ……………… 
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